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The World Bank's Supervisory Mission together with the Food and Agriculture Organization-FAO Team,



is visiting Bosnia and Herzegovina from 29 October to 6 November 2018. The World Bank's Supervisory
Mission leaded by Mr. Camille Bourguignon will visit premises of the Federal Administration for Geodetic
and Real Property Affairs. The purpose of the visit is to review the implementation of the Real Estate
Registration Project, monitor the progress of the implementation and review the upcoming activities.
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